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23rd June, 1954.

My dear Chester,

I have received from Oliver and Boyd your letter of June 1l4th
about tables, and of course for my part I am fully satisfied with
what you propose.

Some time ago, I sent Frank Yates an enlarged wersion of
Table 14, on the angular transformation, giving angular values for
final adjustments. In this I have retained more decimal places
a8 well as double the nuumber of entries.

I do not think the extra places are worth very much intrin-
sically, but they do give added assurance of working accuracy,
and conseguently enable one to recognize small differences due
e.g. to changes of weighting, when, otherwise, éﬁéﬁ might ssenm
to be sseribable to roughness in the tabular entries.

I vant this enlarged table to be available to you in case
you find it serviceable.

S8incerely yours,



